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FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

 Thank you to all of our families who supported our Fall Festival. It was a great 
night that came together with the hard work of all the room parents, teachers and our 
P.T.A.O. A very special thanks to Jen Stevenson and Jo Ellen Parkey for co-chairing the 
event and our awesome custodial staff for making sure everything was set up and taken 
down and the school was ready for business as usual on Monday. 

 Today is the last day of the Book Fair. Thank you to Kara Tozer for chairing this 
event. She has done a remarkable job and thanks to our many volunteers, it was a great 
success. Thank you to all! 

 A big thank you to our Box-Top coordinator, Lisa Russo-Craig. We appreciate her 
making sure all of our box tops were accounted for and sent off. Quite a task. 
Congratulations to Mrs. Saxon’s class for collecting the most. They will be receiving the 
trophy and a special celebration. 

 Good luck to our awesome Robotics club. They are heading to Jacksonville on 
Saturday for a pre-competition event. Thank you to our sponsors, Mrs. Welu and Mrs. 
Cleary and the terrific 5th grade team: Abe Hoffman, Jack Pulsfus, Liam King, Graci 
Flaherty, Camden Settle and Lynae Alphonso. We know you will represent R. B. Hunt well! 

 Congratulations to our new “Principal’s Million Word Club” members, Kai Hulbert, 
Marcus martin-Owens, James Grimes and Mason Whitmire. Way to do boys! Keep up the 
great reading! 

 

Have a Beautiful Weekend, 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal  

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

11/03/2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Kolton Barrett, Noah Millard, Reagan 

Moyer, Lakoda Parker-Goodrich, Kingston Prude, Coraline Fagans 

SECOND GRADE: Dominic Craig, Ananda Gordon, Zachary Vaccaro,  

Aiden Pereira, Wilder Middaugh, Scarlett Anderson, Peightyn Thornton,  

Dakota Packman, Rose Williams, Donavan Grode, Skyler Halbert 

THIRD GRADE: Saylor King, Pablo Cruz, Spurgeon Aldis, Zoe Gentry, 

Emma Brawner 

FOURTH GRADE: Daylynn Casey, Lilley Siddell, Ella Jones, Zach  

Mason, Brooke Addison, Noah Ropp, Kaiya Norman, Tim Nguyen 

FIFTH GRADE: Lauren Hunt, Ellarie Price, Reece Peterson, Jordan  

Guthrie, Scarlett Love, Mikah Orlando, Noah Carter, Abe Hoffman,  

Everett DeSanctis 

 

ATTENTION  
ISLANDER  

MUSICIANS… 
Please wear your  
Islander Musician 
Shirts on Friday,  
November 10th! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: November6th-November10th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & Choice 
of Marinara Dipping Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG 
Garlic Toast 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-Style  
Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese or 
Pepperoni Pizza 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatball Marinara and Choice of WG  
Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG  
Garlic Toast 
Friday– BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast,  
Cheeseburger, Mini Corn Dogs 

 Learning Opportunity for Parents 

Topic: Ignite Motivation, Foster Resilience 

Date: Tuesday, November 7 

Time: 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

Place: Sebastian Middle School (Multipurpose Room), 2955 Lewis Speedway, St. Augus-

tine 

Questions? Contact Susan Connor at susan.connor@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 Thank you so much to everyone who made 
our Fall Festival the best one yet!   

Especially Jo Ellen Parkey and Jen Stevenson, who 
not only ran the show, found Flagler  

Student volunteers, were there all day and night, 
and most of all, for allowing  

parents who wanted to implement a new booth to 
do so successfully.   It is rare to find great leaders 

who are also approachable and  
effective, just like our Principal, Amanda  

Garman and Wendy Thurston, who were still there 
working hard at 10pm. The only problem is that  

Jo Ellen and Jen have graduating 5th  
graders this year, so come to our next PTAO 

meeting on Thursday, November 16th at 8:35am to 
help take over the reigns and keep this school as 

great as it is. 
  

 The Festival of Trees is a month away!  If you 
are a homeroom parent, start asking about ideas for 

your class’s tree.  If you have an idea or an easy  
donation that can be attached to a small  

Christmas/Holiday Tree, let your teacher or  
homeroom parent know.  The Festival of Trees and  

Breakfast with Santa will be December 9th from  
9am-11am in the cafeteria. 

 
Have a Great Weekend! 

Business Partner News

PTAO News 

  
 Jane West Law is a neighborhood law practice with a statewide reach; Jane West Law navigates your  
legal challenges with practical, fresh thinking, effective representation and quality legal counsel that you can trust.  
The practice focuses on Land Use, Real Estate, Commercial, Environmental, and Agricultural Law.  The office is  
conveniently located downtown at 24 Cathedral Place Suite 504, 904-471-0505 
 Dr. Daniel Gassert of G.I. Associates of Saint Augustine with a group of physicians and staff specialize in 
evaluating and treating all types of digestive and liver diseases.  Their mission is to provide outstanding and com-
prehensive care, helping patients maintain a healthy and active lifestyle.  IBS and colon cancer are on the rise, yet 
treatable, make an appointment today 904-824-6108 There are 4 locations from Flagler Hospital to World Golf  
Village. 

BEHST Builders specializes in Green Building, Energy Efficiency, and Custom Built residential construction.  
They prefer to work in St. Augustine and surrounding areas so that they can have close supervision on their pro-
jects.  The consultation is free and prices for design work may vary depending on the scope of the work required.  
Visit their website behstbuilders.com or call them at 904-217-7091 

  

Business Partner News 

A HUGE THANK YOU TO OUR BOOK FAIR VOLUNTEERS! 

Kara Tozer, Lisa Craig, Allison DuBrow, Karina 

McClarnon, Samantha Roberts, Dina Herliana, Tibor 

Szabo, Natalie Gitaldo, Heather Hall, Candice Fox, 

Lauren Leth, Heather Beidle, August Ellis, Katie  

Crevasse, Johanna Eklund, Lauren Moyer, Jen  

Stevenson, Leah Beck, Shawn Stonaker, Janet Bell, 

Elizabeth Lightfoot, Sommer Escamilla, Emily Gordon, Kristy Colon, 

Kathryn Charalambous, Lisa Tarr, Sam Tozer  
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